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                                                                                                                                            15th March 2022 

                                                                                                                           

 

Dear Nursery Parents and Carers, 

Re: Nursery Spring Sing-along Wednesday 30th March 2022 

In Nursery we have been busy learning songs about Minibeasts.  We would like to invite you 

to come and listen to us singing our songs at an end of term Spring sing-along on 

Wednesday 30th March at 11.30am. 

We look forward to you joining us whilst enjoying a biscuit! 

Best wishes, 

 

Miss Riches 

 

 

 


